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Woody and Steina Vasulka
257 Franklin
Buffalo, N.Y. 14202

Dear Steina,

I want to confirm the arrangements I made with youcover the phone on July
26. You are invited by The Rocky Mountain Film Center for two screenings of
your video work, one on Monday, October 8 in Boulder, and one on Tuesday,
October 9 in Denver. We will pay you an honoraria of $400 for the two shows and
provide you with a place to stay while you are here.

Please let me know when you expect to arrive in Boulder. Will you be driving
out or flying? If you fly, I'll pick you up at the Denver airport.

In order to prepare our fall program, I will need immediately (you may
have already sent it) titles, length, dates and descriptions of the video
pieces you will show--two programs, each approximately eighty minutes long.

I also need a picture of you and Woody that I can use for advertising and one
of your social security numbers.

I look forward to seeing you this fall.

Sincerely,




UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO, BOULDER

Department of Fine Arts
University of Colorado Art Galleries

October 3, 1984

Steina and Woody Vasulka
Rte 6, Box 100
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Steina and Woody,

I am very glad to have met you and so enjoyed seeing
you with Meridel and Jerry in August. I have been

a fan for some time! And thanks for the book and the
other materials, as well as the information about
other artists.

Since you will be here in December, Steina, you can
look at the Galleries then, and perhaps we can think
further about possibilities in the future. Woody,
here is your tape. I did look at it twice and am
glad I did. There is a lot to think about and it was
a valuable experience for me, but, as you wish, I will
leave you your "mistakes." Don and I talked about it
guite a bit.

It was a nice surprise to see you in Denver quite by
chance. I send you both my best greetings.

Sincerely,

é&f%&n/t{,

Jean-Edith Weiffenbach
Director, Art Galleries

Sibell-Wolle Fine Arts Building N160A ® Campus Box 318 ® Boulder, Colorado 80309
(303) 492-8300 * (303) 492-8003



UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO, BOULDER

Department of Fine Arts

May 20, 1983

Woody and Steina Vasulka
Rte. 6 - Box 100
Santa Fe NM 87501

Dear Woody and Steina Vasulka:

The Acquisitions Committee has voted to purchase your two video tapes

ent;tled "Wocabulary & Matrix'' and ''Steina & Digital Images'' at 359;99,_
each.

Please complete the enclosed Statement of Authenticity for each and

return it to me at your earliest convenience. Papers regarding purchasing
will be sent under separate cover from the University of Colorado Purchasing
Department.

Your videos will be well used in our video classes and in video program.
Sincerely,

, ﬁ vees ) Fex

Lois J. ﬁgx

Departmental Secretary

Ld F

Sibell-Wolle Fine Arts Building N196A
Campus Box 318 ® Boulder, Colorado 80309 ® (303) 492-6504



